
Results Day Procedure August 2017 
 

RESULTS SHOULD BE COLLECTED BY THE STUDENT IN PERSON, UNLESS PRIOR PERMISSION HAS 
BEEN GIVEN FOR A FAMILY MEMBER TO COLLECT THEM INSTEAD. ANY RESULTS NOT COLLECTED BY 
MIDDAY WILL BE POSTED HOME, UNLESS AN ALTERNATIVE SAE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO MRS BLEASE. 
 
RESULTS WILL NOT BE GIVEN OUT OVER THE TELEPHONE UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES. 
 
RESULTS CAN BE E-MAILED PROVIDED WE ARE GIVEN AN E-MAIL ADDRESS. YOU CAN DO THIS BY E-
MAILING j.blease@merchanttaylors.com E-MAILS WILL NOT BE SENT UNTIL AFTER ALL RESULTS 
HAVE BEEN COLLECTED ie AFTER MIDDAY.  

 

    Results Collection Dates and Times 

A level  - Year 13 Thursday 17th August 8.30am – results ready for collection in the 
Sixth Form Centre 

AS level – Year 12 

(& Maths Years 10 / 11) 

Thursday 17th August 8.30am - results ready for collection in the 
Sixth Form Centre 

GCSE            Thursday 24th August 8.30am – results ready for collection in the 
Sixth From Centre 

 
 

A Level  Final dates for request 
receipts 

Clerical re-check £16.10 120/09/17 

Priority review of marking * £50.30 24/08/17 

Review of marking £42.25 21/09/17 

Access to scripts (original script 
– lengthy process) 

£11.00 28/09/17 

Access to scripts 
 * (photocopy - quicker) 

£13.95 24/08/17 

GCSE   

Clerical re-check £8.05 per component 21/9/17 

Review of marking £36.50 per component                    21/09/17 

Access to scripts (original 
script) 

£11.00 28/09/17 

 
* Only available for AS & A2 modules  
 
Upper 6th A level Results – Mrs Blease will be in the Academic Office on 17th and 18th August, and 
afterwards by appointment, to help with any difficulties and priority re-marks etc. Please e-mail Mrs 
Blease on j.blease@merchanttaylors.com to book an appointment or complete the forms (available on 
the school website) 

Lower 6th and GCSE Results Enquiries – Please see Mrs Blease in the Academic Office when we return 
to school in September – deadline is not until 21st September (except photocopies of A level scripts) 
and students are advised to consult Heads of Department before requesting a re-mark.  

NB Ofqual has recently concluded a post-result consultation and exam boards will have to reflect the 
findings in their reviews of marking; it may well be that fewer grades will increase as a result. They 
state: 
Marking Errors must be corrected but reasonable marks must not be changed. 
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